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Wheatsheaf

Wheatsheaf Specials

St. Helens….

Starters
Salt & Pepper Squid

£5.75

Large chunks of squid in a lightly spiced batter, served with
a salad garnish and sweet chilli dip

Peking Duck Spring Rolls

£5.75

Served with a side salad and hoi sin sauce

Black Pudding Stacks

£6.25

Sliced black pudding sat on a potato cake with a peppercorn
and bacon sauce topped with an onion ring

Southern Fried Chicken

£5.99

Juicy chicken fillets in a southern fried coating served with
a salad garnish and firecracker dip

Filo King Prawns

£5.99

Tail-on king prawns in a crispy filo coating served with a
sweet chilli sauce on a bed of leaves

Vegetarian Main Courses
Cannelloni with Spinach & Ricotta

£9.99

Pasta tubes filled with spinach & ricotta served with salad
and garlic bread

Somerset Brie Tart

£10.95

Somerset brie with an onion & chive pastry topped with
beetroot & apple chutney. Served with homemade chips and
vegetables

Goats Cheese Wellington

£11.45

Goats cheese centre surrounded by spinach, herbs and pine nuts
then wrapped in puff pastry. Served with homemade chips and
vegetables

Vegetable Lasagne

£10.25

Layered pasta with vegetables in a creamy cheese sauce topped
with cheese. Served with homemade chips and salad
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Main Meals
Fillet Steak

£21.25

Cooked to your liking with homemade chips, onion rings,
mushrooms, a grilled tomato and pea’s

Sizzler

£11.75

Chicken or beef with peppers and onions in today’s sauce
served on a sizzling skillet with rice, chips or ½ and ½

Peppered Pork Steaks

£11.50

Pork steaks marinated in a Chinese glaze served with homemade
chips and salad

Oxford Blue Steak

£17.25

10oz Ribeye topped with melted stilton served with chips,
onion rings, mushrooms, a grilled tomato and garden peas

Cheshire Gammon

£12.50

10oz gammon, grilled Cheshire cheese and sliced tomato with
chips and garden peas

Liver, Bacon & Onions

£10.50

Lamb’s liver served in a tasty gravy and sautéed onions, with
vegetables and a choice of homemade chips or mash

Flamin’ Cajun Chicken

£11.25

Butterflied chicken breasts marinated in Cajun spices topped
with a creamy Cajun sauce and melted cheese. Served with
homemade chips and vegetables or salad

Today’s Curry Sauce

£10.50

Chicken or beef with peppers and onion in today’s curry sauce
with rice, chips or ½ and ½ with a plain nann bread

Steak & Kidney Suet Pudding

£10.95

Steak and kidney suet pudding served with an individual gravy
boat, with your choice of chips or mash and vegetables

